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State Helps Families Explore Career Options in Indiana’s High Demand Industries  

 
This Thursday, the Indiana Commission for Higher Education and Chapelwood Elementary School of Wayne 
Township will host a Family Career Night to help parents enroll in the state’s Next Level Jobs Workforce Ready 
Grant program and inform students of various careers in the state’s most dynamic industries. 
 
The event kicks off the state’s annual Career Ready campaign, which aims to help students and families 
identify interests and link them to relevant career options. The focus of this year’s event is on Indiana’s 
highest demand industries: Advanced Manufacturing, Building and Construction, Health and Life Sciences, 
Information Technology (IT) and Business Services, and Transportation and Logistics. Local employers and 
representatives from Ivy Tech Community College and Vincennes University will be present to answer any 
questions.  
 
 
WHAT:  Family Career Night  
 
WHO:   Parents and Students of Wayne Township 
 
WHEN:  Thursday, April 25, 2019   

 5:30 p.m. Dinner provided 
 6:00 p.m. Next Level Jobs Presentation   
 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Family Career Night 

 
WHERE:  Chapelwood Elementary   

1129 N. Girls School Road   
Indianapolis, IN 46214 

 
For questions or more information, please call 317-988-6400. 
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